
Japanese students  

in need of a  

host family! 
 

Sundai Kofu Junior High School 
 are visiting Adelaide 

in March 2018 
 

Students aged 14 – 15 years  
will be arriving from Japan on  

Tuesday 13 March and leaving on  
Sunday 25 March 2018  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

If you are able to host a student for this time, 
please complete the host family application form 

attached and return to: 
Katsikitis Sensei by Friday 17 November 2017 

N.B. An allowance will be offered 
to cover hosting expenses. 


